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Date:  January 26, 2022 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Shawna Walter, Acting Superintendent 

Originator(s): Karen Meurer, Communications Advisor 

Subject: Communications Report 

Purpose: 

For information. 

Background: 

The Communications Report for the month of January 2022 is included for Trustee 
information. 

Administration is prepared to respond to questions at the January 26, 2022, Public 
Board meeting.   

Sincerely, 

Shawna Walter, M.Ed 
Acting Superintendent 

Attachment 

BOARD ____6.1



Public Board Meeting January 26, 2022 

Communications Report 

Communications for January 2022 has been focused on: 

• Updating social media platforms and the Division website to communicate government 
changes regarding the return to in-person learning after the winter break and 
Government of Alberta COVID-19 health guidelines; 

• Updating social media platforms to communicate inclement weather bus 
cancellations; 

• Planning and advertising Pre-K and Kindergarten Information Nights coming up in 
February; 

• Planning logistics and creating marketing materials for the start of Division-wide 2022-
2023 Registration campaign: 

1. Open registration and Division-wide marketing blitz begins February 28, 2022  
2. 22-23 School Year Registration Blitz for our current families will run from 

February 28th to March 23rd. Social Media focus will be to promote our schools 
by creating “walking billboards”.  

3. SCHS Summer School-specific open registration/marketing – March 24th to 
May 20th. 

The combined efforts between Transportation Services, the Office of the Superintendent and 
Communications has focused on getting the word out in a timely manner when the Division 
has had to make the decision to cancel buses on inclement weather days (of which there’s 
been quite a few in January 2022!). Families and SPS staff have stated that they appreciate 
how well the communication is being disseminated. Messaging was sent to all families via 
SchoolMessenger, the website was updated, and posts were created on our Social Media 
pages – Facebook posts have been utilized well by the whole Sturgeon Public community by 
sharing the post on the platform to reach as many people as possible…. #ittakesavillage! 

 



• Communication Department continues to source out SPS stories to tell on an ongoing 
basis. Focus for January has been on Health and Wellness given ongoing COVID 
challenges and extremely cold weather.  Blog story coming up: Boba, the Namao 
School wonder therapy dog. 😊😊

Communications Advisor: Karen Meurer 
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